CANYON GROVE ACADEMY'S

Please help us celebrate National Reading
Month with our very own Read-A-Thon! It's
simple and fun to participate.

Mark the total minutes your child
has read by filling out one of the 2024
Read-A-Thon Minutes Forms below:

ADVENTURES AT HOME STUDENTS
ADVENTURES AT SCHOOL STUDENTS

You can do it daily, weekly or even once at
the end. But if you don't add it to the form,
your minutes WILL NOT be counted.

The location with the most minutes read
" Per Student, will earn a PIZZA PARTY!

During the final week of March 25-29th
each location will have a

Reading Party where you can dress

up as your favorite book character.
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All Types of Reading Counts!

Read-alouds - Audio Books - Lexia - Fast Forward -
Curriculum Reading - Reading Recipes and more!
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https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSd6r3wKP3HURp5gJZi2VzzZhbqeF0dAvhdERSJrfj9hGrPGfQ/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSd8fkl-S4Lov9Ahgq34Gad5kGomUKGWXK4OlneRvljWIVGtag/viewform?usp=sf_link

